
Mai Vang - 482 Earl St 

  

Mai & Marcia, 
  

Attached is the correction notice being sent for the property at 482 Earl St and photos of the basement bedroom 
ceiling that had been appealed on December 20, 2011. 

  
My direction and understanding was that I was to take photos of the basement bedroom ceiling and submit 

them to you for consideration of granting the appeal for the basement bedroom ceiling height. 
  

Upon my re-inspection on 2-2-2012 the basement was not currently being used as a bedroom; however, the 

tenant and property manager would like to use it as a sleeping area if granted a variance. 
  

Let me know the decision on this. 
  

Thanks. 
  

  

  
  

Wayne Spiering 
Fire Inspector 

Dept. of Safety and Inspections 
Division of Fire Inspections 

  
651-266-8993 - Office 

651-266-8951 - Fax 

From:    Wayne Spiering

To:    Moermond, Marcia

Date:    2/6/2012 4:22 PM

Subject:    482 Earl St

CC:    Shaff, Leanna;  Vang, Mai

Attachments:   5932452013.DOC; Picture 024.jpg; Picture 023.jpg
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